
In response to Discussion question 4, Peak submits the following comment. In order for system 
operators to have a full awareness of how gas availability may impact generation and electric reliability, 
there may be benefit in CAISO exploring mechanisms to increase visibility and awareness of gas 
transmission priority information for those units considered necessary to maintain electric system 
reliability. 
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